
The countdown is now definitely on…  

As we move to the busiest time of the year we would like to use the newsletter to inform you of all the 

events going on both across the school and specifically in Year 6. 
 
 

Year 6 Enterprise Events 

We took over the Book Fair this week and it was a great success (if rather hot!). A huge thank you to those 

children who stayed behind and volunteered to help, especially those who volunteered on Wednesday and 

Thursday when we only had 7 pupils in Year 6 to choose from!  

 

SPORTS WEEK 3rd to 7th July 
 

KS2 Triathlon 

This year’s event was a great success! After completing the challenge of 5 laps of the field on a bike or 5 

laps of the playground on a scooter the children then ran to The Lenham School, quickly got changed and 

completed the challenge with 5 lengths or widths of the pool. The event wasn’t over – we then got changed 

and Ms Cavanagh (PE teacher at The Lenham School) then kept the children entertained with Just Dance 

Videos in the hall. To keep up the energy levels each child was treated to a rocket ice lolly from the PTA. 

What a Monday morning! Many thanks to the PTA, The Lenham School, Ms Cavanagh, Chris Hills and Dave 

Norey (for lifeguarding at the pool and actually getting in the water to support and encourage those 

weaker swimmers) and for all the High Viz wearing volunteers for giving up thier time to support the event. 

 

Long Distance Event  

The children ran, jogged, walked or strolled their way around the field for 90 minutes completing lap after 

lap. This year we have collated the results for each class and each house (those in school during the 

Transition Days got this job and did it brilliantly using all those Excel skills they’ve worked on developing 

this year). The results are now with Ms Howell and will be announced to the whole school next week.  
 

Sports Day 

We hope you enjoyed the new look Sports Day and were impressed with the new PA system purchased with 

funds raised through PTA events.  

At the time of writing this the winners have not been announced but we hope you enjoyed today’s event and 

picnicked on the field enjoying the glorious summer sun. 
 

KS2 Performance 

Thank you to those of you who have returned you ticket requests to school. We have sent out numbered 

programs which you can use to enter the performances on Tuesday and Wedensday evening. Tuesday’s 

programs are numbered in orange and Wednesday’s are numbered in green. The numbers DO NOT relate to 

seats but are purely a means for us to keep a check on the numbers of people in the hall for each 

performance. It isn’t too late to request tickets – simply return your slip to school on Monday. 
 

Leavers’ Disco 

This year Leavers’ Disco will be held on Friday 14th July. DJ Wheels will be mixing the tunes and as usual 

his playlist will be chosen by the children in Year 6. 
 

Leavers’ Assembly 

This years’ Leavers Assembly will be held on Friday 21st July from 2.00pm.We hope you can come along 

and celebrate your children’s time at Lenham Primary before heading out to enjoy a cream tea on the 

school field. Further details will follow soon. 
 

Have a lovely weekend 
 

Year 6 Teaching Team 


